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Chapter Four: Community Engagement 
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Recommendation 4: Continue to partner with key agencies—DES APS, AHCCCS, and 
ADHS should continue to find ways to partner in community engagement activities, such as 
Speak Up AZ!, to educate the public on recognizing and reporting signs of abuse, neglect, 
and exploitation of adults. 
 
 

Agency response: The chapter conclusion is agreed to and the audit recommendation 
will be implemented. 
 
Response explanation: AHCCCS acknowledges that vulnerable populations are at 
increased risk of abuse and exploitation and these populations include individuals with 
disabilities. AHCCCS will continue its efforts with DES APS and ADHS to help ensure 
the health and safety of Arizona’s most vulnerable citizens; to find ways to partner in 
community engagement activities to educate the public on recognizing and reporting 
signs of abuse, neglect, and exploitation of adults; and to foster a society that values and 
protects vulnerable adults in Arizona.   
 

 

  


